
August 21, 2019

Office of Statewide Health Planning and Development 
Facilities Development Division  
2020 West El Camino 
Avenue, Suite 800  Sacramento, CA 95833

To whom it may concern,

I hereby attest that Bear Valley Community Healthcare District and the Board of Directors is 
aware as of January 01, 2030 we are to meet seismic safety regulations or standards.

We are submitting an attestation letter as required by Assembly Bill 2190.

I declare that the above statement is true and accurate to the best of my knowledge.

Sincerely,

John Friel 
CEO


